From: <u>Tim Wood</u>

To: York Potash Harbour

Subject: York Potash Harbour Facilities Order TR030002

Date: 30 March 2015 12:05:08

Dear Mr Ranger,

As set out in my previous response on behalf of Hambleton District Council on 6^{th} January 2015 I can confirm that the Council considers that the developer has complied with the requirements for consultation and publication of the scheme so far as it relates to Hambleton District.

If you need any further comment please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards

Tim Wood

Development Manager South

Planning

Tel: 01609 767113

Email: <u>Tim.Wood@hambleton.gov.uk</u> Website: <u>www.hambleton.gov.uk</u>

Your calls may be recorded for training and quality purposes. The call recording policy is available at www.hambleton.gov.uk

The information contained in this email is confidential. It is intended only for the stated addressee(s) and access to it by any other person is unauthorised. If you are not an addressee, you must not disclose, copy, circulate or in any other way use or rely on the information contained in this email. Such unauthorised use may be unlawful. If you have received this email in error, please inform the sender immediately and delete it and all copies from your system. Any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Hambleton District Council.

All e-mail traffic may be subject to recording and / or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.

Hambleton District Council, Civic Centre, Stone Cross, Northallerton, DL6 2UU.

This email was scanned by the Government Secure Intranet anti-virus service supplied by Vodafone in partnership with Symantec. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) In case of problems, please call your organisations IT Helpdesk. Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes.

 From:
 Tim Wood

 To:
 Robert Ranger

Subject: York Potash Ltd "Adequacy of consultation"

Date: 06 January 2015 08:43:12

Dear Mr Ranger,

Further to your letter of 19th December 2014 I am able to confirm that as far as Hambleton District Council is concerned the duty to consult as set out in your letter have been met by the developer.

If you need any further comment please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards

Tim Wood

Development Manager

Planning

Tel: 01609 767113

Email: <u>Tim.Wood@hambleton.gov.uk</u> Website: <u>www.hambleton.gov.uk</u>

Your calls may be recorded for training and quality purposes. The call recording policy is available at www.hambleton.gov.uk

The information contained in this email is confidential. It is intended only for the stated addressee(s) and access to it by any other person is unauthorised. If you are not an addressee, you must not disclose, copy, circulate or in any other way use or rely on the information contained in this email. Such unauthorised use may be unlawful. If you have received this email in error, please inform the sender immediately and delete it and all copies from your system. Any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Hambleton District Council.

All e-mail traffic may be subject to recording and / or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.

Hambleton District Council, Civic Centre, Stone Cross, Northallerton, DL6 2UU.

This email was scanned by the Government Secure Intranet anti-virus service supplied by Vodafone in partnership with Symantec. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) In case of problems, please call your organisations IT Helpdesk. Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes.